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Merry Christmas from all of us...
to all of you



Welcome                            
from the Chief  Executive

As the year ends am sure we are all reflecting on 
how the last 12 months has unfolded for us All. Our 
working lives at Lindsey Lodge have continued to be 
challenging as Covid has continued to surround us.

I am extremely proud of All our teams. The 
diversity amongst the staff groups is very wide 
ranging from nurses, drivers, retail staff, caterers, 
housekeepers, administrative teams and volunteers - there is a reliance on each 
other that is so interdependent. 

The work across all the teams remains very loyal to our cause and I take this 
opportunity to thank them All for remaining strongly committed to our charity. 
The feedback from our patients, families and carers is very powerful, and it’s 
lovely to receive the feedback and see patients valuing their time in our care. 

I'd also like to say a huge thank you to everyone who has supported us over the 
past 12 months, you really do help us to make a difference to the patients and 
familes we serve.

My sincere thanks and best wishes - Happy Christmas! 

Best wishes

Karen Griffiths



News
 

Patient enjoys 
date afternoon
One of our 
patients enjoyed 
a lovely date 
afternoon in our 
summerhouse last 
week, complete with hot chocolate, cake, 
Christmas music and cosy fleece blankets. Our 
staff strive to support our patients and their 
families in making memories, and are helping 
them with things they would like to achieve 
this Christmas.

Reception 
volunteers needed
Interested in 
volunteering at Lindsey 
Lodge? We’re currently 
looking for volunteers 
to cover our reception team at a weekend, 
if you are interested please contact llh.
volunteering1@nhs.net for more information

Santa delivers his 
letters
A big thank you to everyone 
who bought their Letter 
from Santa this year from 
Lindsey Lodge! We delivered 
hundreds of letters to 
children, bringing a glimmer 
of Christmas magic to their door. 

Bottesford Junior 
School raise £676
We'd like to say a 
huge thank you to 
Bottesford Junior 
School who hosted 
a coffee afternoon 
organised by Miss 
Hinch and Mrs 
Hawkins. They raised an amazing £676 which 
will go directly to caring for our patients and 
their families.

Covid-19 
update
In response to the 
current new wave 
of the Covid-19 
pandemic, and to 
ensure the continuing safety of our patients, 
staff and volunteers, we will close the Hospice 
site to the public from 21 December 2021, and 
will not re-open until Tuesday 4 January 2022.
For all the details, please visit our website here

We had a ball!
Our Jingle Bell Ball 
saw 200 guests 
dressed to impress, 
enjoying an evening 
of entertainment 
in aid of Lindsey 
Lodge.

A huge thank you to our Brand Partners for 
supporting our Jingle Bell Ball DDM Residential, 
Gravelmaster, Jason Threadgold Funeral 
Director, Jotun UK & Ireland, Shift Traffic & 
Events, Singleton Birch & Symes Bains Broomer.
      
We’d also like to say thanks to Leggott's 
Jewellers for donating a beautiful necklace 
to be auctioned on the night, Des Comerford 
for compering the evening and Amy Hallett for 
singing throughout the evening. 

Glow Walkers boost funds
Ruby, her mum Camille and 
her Auntie Tam recently 
completed their very own 
Glow Walk, walking in 
memory of their Grandad 
and Dad, Simon Lewis, who 
passed away at Lindsey 
Lodge in 2019. They were 
unable to complete the Glow Walk back in 
September but decided to still complete their 
own walk, with Ruby’s positivity keeping them 
going along the way. Together they raised an 
amazing £1,115 for Lindsey Lodge - a big well 
done and thank you!

https://tinyurl.com/2p8nr932


News
Registered Nurse vacancy
A vacancy has arisen in our 
Inpatient Unit team for a 
Registered Nurse. This is an 
exciting opportunity as we look 
to expand our nursing team 
to reflect our expanding bed 
base. Find out more here

Well done to our 
Elves!
Thank you and well 
done to everyone who 
took part in our Elf 
Yourself family fun run at 
Normanby Hall Country 
Park. Did you have an Elfie Selfie taken at the 
end? Find yours here

We'd like to say a big thank you to all the 
businesses who sponsored the day - Jackson 
Stapleton Accountants, Brigg Office Supplies 
Ltd and Nettl Designs.

Recycle your 
Christmas tree with 
Lindsey Lodge
Save yourself the hassle 
of getting rid of your 
real Christmas tree 
this year once the festivities are over. Book 
our Treecycling service and we will come and 
collect it for you between Wednesday 5 and 
Monday 17 January 2022 for a small suggested 
donation of £10* Register here

We've been nominated 
for Green Token Giving
Lindsey Lodge has 
nominated to be part of 
the Asda Foundation Green 
Token Giving. Voting will 
close at midnight on Monday 
31st January 2022. You can 
vote for Lindsey Lodge by 
clicking here and selecting 
Scunthorpe from the drop-down box. You will 
be able to vote once every 7 days, so please 
revote in the following weeks. Thank you! 

Get fit with 
Lindsey Lodge in 
2022
Do you want to get 
active in the new year 
but don't know where 
to start? Sign up to 
Jog on January and get active whilst raising 
money for Lindsey Lodge. Commit to being 
active every day in January and raise £1 a day 
to earn the Jog on January medal. However 
you choose to be active is up to you! To find 
out more and register click here

Thanks to everyone for 
donating at Tesco
We were in Tesco Extra 
Scunthorpe this month 
bucket collecting. Thanks 
so much to everyone 
who donated, our bucket 
collectors and performers, including the John 
Leggott College Foundation Studies students 
who sung and signed Christmas carols.

Festival of Lights draws 
to a close
Our Festival of Lights 
campaign will came to an 
end during our Light up a 
Life service at Normanby 
Hall Country Park. Thank you 
so much to everyone who has 
taken part this year. If you'd 
still like to donate, click here

Triathlon team raise 
over £3,000
A huge thanks to 
Phil Kenyon and his 
RAF colleagues who 
completed their latest 
triathlon in aid of Lindsey 
Lodge, taking their total 
raised to over £3,000! Phil and his friends 
finished the triathlon here at the Hospice and 
were cheered by staff as they crossed the 
finish line. They have been raising money in 
memory of Phil’s Dad, Phillip Peter Kenyon, 
who was cared for at Lindsey Lodge. 

https://tinyurl.com/4dz3nu2y

https://flic.kr/ps/3s83Rh
https://tinyurl.com/2p99fh9e
http://www.asda.com/green-tokens
https://tinyurl.com/3ftje5ky
https://tinyurl.com/24taazfb


News
Hundreds help 
hospice to end the 
year with festive 
highlights
Hundreds of local people 
have helped Lindsey 
Lodge to round off 
our fundraising year during the festive season 
by taking part in two very different events at 
Normanby Hall Country Park raising a fantastic 
total of £25,000. Read more here

Lindsey Lodge staff 
nurse runs the Rucksack 
Project
Staff nurse Kim Newlands has 
been busy organising the and 
running the Rucksack Project 
this Christmas to support The Forge Project in 
Scunthorpe.

Kim said: “The forge help the homeless in our 
area with meals, supplying service users with 
clothes, toiletries etc. The Forge direct the 
homeless to gain support through applying 
for housing, temporary shelters and provide 
emotional support daily. 

“The rucksack project asks the local community 
to donate set things such as rucksacks, sleeping 
bags, coats, clothes and toiletries.

“This year was a real success as is most years. I’d 
like to thank you Tracey Gallagher from Lindsey 
Lodge, who took a day off work to help me. Lots 
of staff have said they’re interested in helping 
next year which is great.”

Festival of Trees 
boosts funds
We'd like to say a huge 
thank you to The Rotary 
Club of Scunthorpe for 
holding their Festival 
of Trees, which saw 
two weekends of Christmas trees on display with 
entertainment, raising funds for Lindsey Lodge 
and Macmillan Cancer Support.

Congratulations to our winners
Thanks to everyone who 
tuned into our Win a 
Car for Christmas live 
draw! A huge thank you 
everyone for supporting 
our superdraws this year, 
you've helped to raise over 
£50,000 for Lindsey Lodge! 
Thank you to Baden Powell & Sons Ltd, Euronics 
Johns Electrical and B&Q for supporting our 
campaign.

Merry Christmas from our shops
Our tills are still ringing in the run up to 
Christmas and we close for Christmas on 23 
December, so there is still time to grab a 
bargain, especially now our sale is underway.

Enjoy 50% off selected items - perfect if you're 
looking for some last minute partywear for the 
fetive season!

We'd like to say a big thank you to all of our 
customers for their support in 2021 we look 
forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

And if you receive a Christmas gift that wasn't 
on your list this year, please consider regifting 
it to Lindsey Lodge. You can do this by dropping 
unwanted gifts off at our Donation Centre at 34a 
Crosby Road from Tuesday 4 January.

https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/news/hundreds-help-hospice-to-end-the-year-with-festive/


Your Opinion Counts...
If you'd like to share your experience with us, please 
contact us on llh.enquiries@nhs.net, leave a personal 
message on our social media channels, or phone 
Jenny Baynham or Lizzie Orwin on 01724 270835.

We thought we’d share a few more with you, so you can 
see—your opinion really does make all the difference 
to everyone at Lindsey Lodge! Here is a lovely poem 
written by one of our Wellbeing patients...

 

 

 

Such an amazing place I have had 

2 inpatient stays and go weekly 

into the day care and the staff and 

volunteers are incredible and will 

always go the extra mile to help

My husband passed away 

at the hospice in March. 
I cannot thank the staff 
enough for the care he 
received. They are all very 

special people.

My mum passed away in Lindsey 

Lodge Hospice last week... what 

truly amazing people work there. 

The care my mum received was so 

professional and yet truly personal 

to her need. The compassion 

shown to me and my family was 

wonderful at a time when we 

were broken hearted. The memory 

of how we were cared for and 

comforted will be with me always.

Worth your weight in 
gold my dad and grandad 

passed away here and you 

helped us so much xx



Christmas in the Hospice 2021
Thank you to everyone who is helping to 

make this a very Merry Christmas...



Wishing you a very Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year from everyone at 
Lindsey Lodge Hospice and Healthcare!


